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February 9, 2024 

Reminder to Property & Casualty Companies of the following reports which are due under 
statute: 

- 38a-393 - Professional Liability Business in Connecticut and,
- 38a-350 - Automobile liability policy information.
- Healthy Homes Reporting
- Closed Claim Medical Malpractice reporting
- Commercial Lines Reporting Bulletin PC 54

Pursuant to Connecticut State Insurance Statutes Sec. 38a-393, companies must annually submit to 
the Department – on or before March 1st - the number of cancellations and refusals to renew 
professional liability insurance policies for the previous calendar year. Companies must advise 
accordingly even if there are no cancellations or non-renewals.  
(b) For purposes of sections 38a-393 to 38a-395, inclusive, “professional liability insurance” means
professional liability contracts for: (1) Physicians and surgeons, (2) hospitals, (3) lawyers, (4) dentists,
(5) architects and engineers, (6) chiropractors, (7) licensed naturopaths, (8) podiatrists, (9) advanced
practice registered nurses, and (10) physical therapists and such other categories as the Insurance
Commissioner, in the commissioner's discretion, shall adopt by regulations in accordance with
chapter 54.

Pursuant to Connecticut State Insurance Statutes Sec. 38a-350. (Formerly Sec. 38-175q). 
Automobile liability policy information to be filed with commissioner-Not later than 60 days 
after the close of the calendar year- 

Each insurance company which issues in this state automobile liability policies as defined in section 
38a-341, insuring against loss resulting from liability for damages because of bodily injury or death 
of any person and injury to or destruction of property arising out of the ownership, maintenance or 
use of a specific motor vehicle or motor vehicles, shall file for each calendar year in which it does 
business within the state, not later than sixty days after the end of such calendar year, with the 
Insurance Commissioner, a record of the number of such policies insuring motor vehicles principally 
garaged in Connecticut in force as of January first of such year, the number of car years of such 
insurance in force as of January first of such year, the number of such policies nonrenewed in such 
year, the number of such policies cancelled in such year, the number of such new policies 
underwritten in such year, the total number of such policies in force as of December thirty-first of 
such year and the number of car years of such insurance in force as of December thirty-first of such 
year. 
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The Department does not have preformatted report templates for these reports and request companies 
submit their reports in a manner that captures the required statutory information. Reports should be 
submitted to the Property and Casualty Divisions main mailbox at: cid.pc@ct.gov 

Please also refer to the Departments web page for other reporting requirements required under statute 
at: https://portal.ct.gov/CID/Property-and-Casualty/PC--Reporting-Requirements 

If you have any questions concerning these Notices, please contact George Bradner, Director Property 
and Casualty Division at (860) 297-3866 or via email at George.Bradner@ct.gov 
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